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Legislation Scrutiny Committee  

Petroleum Legislation Miscellaneous Amendments Bill 2019. 

 

 

Hello Legislation Scrutiny Committee. 

I am writing this submission as a concerned Territorian. 

 

It is good that submissions can be made by the general public & those that are 

concerned in regards to issues, and the submissions are made available online for 

concerns to be read. 

 

I believe the submissions supporting the Industry, should also be available for the 

public to acknowledge the reasoning. 

 

All submissions should be made available online to the public. 

 

Within this Bill, I noted that the Minister does not always need to publicize the 

reason for accepting an application.  

All Decisions & reasoning should be made public, to ensure transparency.   

 

Thank you, 

Heidi Jennings. 


